
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

DATES 

 

May 

1st     Bank Holiday 

8th    Coronation Bank Holiday 

9th    Year 6 SATs Week 

15th  Year 2 assessment week 

18th  EYFS trip to Preston Park 

20th   Mediaeval Fayre 

22nd   Class photos 

23rd  EYFS Assembly  (9.10am)  

         and open morning 

23rd  KS1 and KS2 Open  

         Afternoon (1.45 – 3.00pm) 

25th  (3.15pm) break up for Half  

         Term 

26th   PD Day 

June 

5th    Return after Half Term 

5th    2 week window for Y4  

        Mutiplication Tables Check  

         opens 

6th    Year 4 Teesmouth trip 

12th  Phonics Screening Check  

         Week 

13th  Year 5 Beamish Trip 

20th  Year 1 class assembly     

         (9.10am) 

26th  Year 1 trip to the Hancock  

         Museum 

30th  Sports Day (1.30pm) 

July 
6th/7th  Year 6 transition days SCC 

7th    Transition Afternoon 

10th  End of Year Reports 

12th  Year 6 production (6.00pm) 

14th  Sports Day (if the previous 

one was postponed due to the 

weather) 

21st  Leavers’ Service 

21st  Break up for Summer  

         Holidays  
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Welcome to May’s newsletter.  Things, as always, are busy in school.  It is 

coming up to important assessments for some classes, so they are 

working especially hard. 

 

 

Year 1 enjoyed their second 

session of outdoor and 

adventurous activities with Chris. 

That's not Year 1, it's just leaves!  

Year 6 loved the kurling activity 

they took part in during Disability 

Sports Day. They became very 

competitive! 

They also enjoyed making electric 

circuits in science. 

 

Year 5 thoroughly enjoyed 

participating in an intense active 

week of Bikeability Training. On 

the road bike safety was the key 

focus for the week. Our Year 5 

pupils thoroughly engaged in this 

well organised programme, which 

has given them lifelong skills. 

As part of their local History study Year 

4 visited St. Edmund's Church to 

investigate how it has changed over 

time. Year 4 are reading Norma Neal’s 

historical novel 'The Magic Mobile' 

which takes the reader on a time-

travelling trip through the history of 

Sedgefield. Norma introduced the 

book to the class and explained where 

she gained her inspiration for the 

story. 



 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Website 

 

Please don’t forget to keep checking our website: http://www.sedgefield-pri.durham.sch.uk.  You can also access 

our Twitter from there, so you can keep up to date with things as they’re happening. 

 

Last month Year 3 had great fun learning country 

dances in PE lessons. 

Year 2 have 

enjoyed yoga 

and den 

building. 

The nursery children have 

enjoyed spotting signs of 

Spring on the school field! 

They are also keeping a very 

close eye on their caterpillars  

to observe them grow and 

transform into butterflies. 
The photos below are a snapshot of how we celebrated the Coronation in 

Style!  We had The Fantastic Mr Forster dazzle us with his magic show, a 

scrumptious picnic (fit for a King) in the school hall and finished the day off 

with ice creams. Our hard-working children definitely deserved their special 

treats. 

http://www.sedgefield-pri.durham.sch.uk/

